
Gentlemen, 

     On the whole, we have picked up 2693 members since the last report of 

November 12
th

, with the Central Region accounting for over 1000 of those 

members!!  The race for the Chairman’s Cup has really tightened up as the 

Midwest is now within two percentage points of catching the South, while the East 

and South are picking up steam. I would like to thank you all for your hard work 

thus far and I know that you will keep it up. I wish you all a safe and HAPPY 

THANKSGIVING, and let us always give thanks to our veterans and those that are 

currently defending our great nation, whether at home or abroad.  

  

THOM SKELLEY 

SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION 

NATIONAL MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE CHAIRMAN 

 

 


